COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

19th Mey, 1936.

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your htt.ern of
the 16th and 19th instant respecting your application for the
poStoonement beyond the year of grace for sbout four/six
months for the completion of the 2nd Special Survey No.5 of
your s.s. "MARIE MOLLER" ex "BENVANNOCH", and note thst the
general examination which the Committee require to be carried
out before granting the extension, will probably be held in
Japan.

As desired, I am accordingly communice ting by this
mail with Mr, H. Jespar Cox, the Society's Prineipal Smrveyor
in Japen, requesting him to be good enough to arrange for tha
matter to receive attention, and informing him that he will be
advised of the vessel's movements by your Shanghal Office.

Thanking you for your attention in the matter.

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification cmimu 20
Ralph B. Moller, Esg.,
¢/o Messrs, Galbraith, Pembroke & Go., Lﬁu; L
7, Billiter Square, L lO\/d R egiste
ng EeCode —

vi: \@S@ ﬂ{da@t 1ON




